THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1854
To:  Sahibzada Syed Vilay at Hussain, 
Chistry Sahib, Ajmer, India  
Dated: 21st  November 2001

Assalamu Alaikum,  
Than you very much for sending me news of the Khatam and other functions of Ramzan Mubarak. I have great pleasure in sending you a cheque for £20 to cover some of the expenses of your valuable work.
Please pray for me and my family (Mother, Father, Brothers, Sisters, Nephews, Niece etc.), as well as all brother and sister Muslim – May Allah most High give us what is good in the world and the Hereafter. Ameen. 
Dr Umar Azam     BA  PhD  DCL Dip.FJ  Dip.IM 
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